
From: Daisy Oliveros < 
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 7:29 AM 
To: Craig Nixon <Craig.Nixon@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Wednesday night deputation 
  
Hi Craig,  
  
I would like to share my thoughts on why Barrie's Police budget should be at least adequate to 
meet their needs.  I firmly oppose any defunding of police, and i can briefly explain why : it is 
essential to the safety of women and girls, or any vulnerable person who spends time in Barrie 
to have a functioning police force that is able to respond in a timely manner. 
  
If it is alright with you, I am willing to attend the City Council meeting on Wednesday night and 
say this to an entire room full of people. 
  
Happy New Year by the way! 
  
I will check my email, but if you want to text me my phone number is  
  
Thanks,  
Daisy Oliveros 
 

mailto:Craig.Nixon@barrie.ca


From: no-reply@barrie.ca <no-reply@barrie.ca>  
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 1:00 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Deputation Request 

 

Submitted on Mon, 01/27/2025 - 13:00 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted from: https://www.barrie.ca/form/deputation-request 

Submitted values are: 

Council Meeting Date: 
Wed, 01/29/2025 - 00:00 
 
General Committee Motion Number: 
25-G-015 
 
Subject: 
2025 Business Plan and Budget- Service Part 
 
Name of Person to Appear: 
Ash Pineau 
 
Email Address: 
 
Phone: 
 
 
Brief Statement of Purpose of Deputation: 
Sharing thoughts on the Budget  
 
Letter Submitted with Request: 
No 

 

https://www.barrie.ca/form/deputation-request

